
Please come see the most recent plans to create 
a country gravel walking/bike-pathway in your 
neighborhood, along the North side of Bolton 
Center Road from the Firehouse to the Town Hall. 

This is a proposed road safety project, enclosing 
the deep culvert on that side of the road in 
combination with a pathway above.

We hope you are able to stop by:

March 7th
6:30 pm

Bolton Town Hall

If you are unable to attend and would like the 
plans emailed to you, we can do that. Please 
contact Gary Silver at media@boltonct.org.

Pam Sawyer
Bolton First Selectman

Dear Town Hall Neighbor,


